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SIERRA ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER. 

“Owned by Those We Serve” 

Sierra Electric Cooperative, Inc. 

General Manager 
Denise Barrera 

Address 
610 Highway 195 

P.O. Box 290 

Elephant Butte, NM  87935 

Telephone 
575-744-5231 

Outages 
888-336-3380 

Office Hours 
8:00 a.m.—5:00 p.m. 

Fax 
575-744-5819 

Email 
sierra@secpower.com 

Website 
www.sierraelectric.org 

Board of Trustees 

President 

John Bokich, District 2 

Vice President 

Thomas Stroup, District 2 

Secretary 

Tami Garrett, District 3 

Treasurer 

George Biel, District 3 

Trustee 

Dennis Franklin, District 1 

Trustee 

Judy Smith, District 1 

Trustee 

Darryl Sullivan, District 3 

Vacant 

District 2 

The Board of Trustees 

meets the third Friday of 

the month at 8:30 a.m. in 

the Cooperative 

boardroom. 

We are no longer processing Credit or Debit 

Cards over the phone unless the credit/debit 

card number is saved (stored) on SmartHub. 

Name: Pete Sanchez  
Hire Date: May 1, 2019  
Position: Apprentice Lineman  
 
We first introduced Pete in the June 
2019 Newsletter.  Pete loves working at 
the co-op and is an asset to the team 
as he continues his path towards 
earning his Journeyman Lineman 
certification.   

Employee Spotlight 

You may still call for a phone payment if you are processing an electronic check—all you 

need is your Sierra Electric account number and bank routing and account numbers.  If 

you want to use a credit card, you must either come into the office or visit our website, 

www.sierraelectric.org, and make the payment using the secure Pay Now feature or 

register your account in the secure SmartHub application and make the payment there.  

There are no additional charges for using your credit card for payment online.  

The October board meeting has been changed from October 16 to October 23, 2020. 



LED Light Day is October 7th 

Switching to LED light bulbs is one of the easiest 

ways you can save energy.  Plus, if you install them at 

a home or business in Sierra Electric Cooperative 

territory, you can earn cash back for you purchase.  

Just bring your receipt to our office within 120 days 

of the purchase and you may get 50% of the cost of 

the bulb (max $8/bulb rebate).  Visit https://

sierraelectric.org/energy-efficiency-rebates to view 

product requirements or call the office. 

October 19-23 is  

Careers In Energy Week  

There are currently no job openings at  

Sierra Electric Cooperative, Inc. 

If you celebrate 

tacos—Taco Day 

is October 4th. 

If you celebrate tacos 

and Halloween—make 
some Spooky Eyes Tacos 

on October 31st! 

https://www.electric.coop/our-organization/careers/ https://lineworkernm.org/  

NATIONWIDE CO-OP CAREER OPPORTUNITIES Lineworker Program at CNM  


